Holland Massachusetts

Board of Health

Meeting Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2017

Members in Attendance: David Kowalski, Robert Dymon, Valerie Lundin

Meeting Opened: 7:05 pm Meeting Closed: 7:45pm

Board of Health Meeting for Date:2/14/2017 Meeting called to order Time:7:05 pm

Members in Attendance: David Kowalski, Robert Dymon, Valerie Lundin

Minutes of Previous Meeting 1/24/2017 were read and accepted as written.

Realtor For Bernadette Parker 3 Sandy Brook Rd BOH converted Title V septic inspection from Needs Further Evaluation to Full Pass. Water tests showed no presents of bacteria. Unanimous Vote

Gave realtor copy of inspection indicating upgrade to Pass and stating upgrade

Bob Bennett 383 Mashapaug Rd - Found his certificate of Title V compliance gave board a copy.

Ralph Donadio - 19 Lakeridge Rd came in with an engineered plan to upgrade existing 2 bedroom leach field to accomodate 3rd bedroom. Current system flow will handle 330gpd flow, but field will be upgraded with an additional leach pipe.

BOH Approved New Line Item for Budget BOH Approved Increase in budge item for Harrington Hospital

Dave Motioned to Adjourn meeting Valerie seconded. Meeting Adjourned:7:45pm